
From: Tony Deobil <tony@familyrenew.org> 

Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 4:59 PM

To: Kim Bandorf <kim@familyrenew.org>

Cc: Laurie Archer Dugo <laurie@familyrenew.org>; Anita Dudley 

<anita@familyrenew.org>; Jacob Cameron <jacob@familyrenew.org>; Carly Ghigliotty 

<carly@familyrenew.org>

Subject: Re: PTO

Hi Kim,
Please make sure you have enough time to cover the time you will be out.

Please let me know if you have any questions?

 

Thanks for your continued support, stay safe, have a great day and God Bless!

 

Rev. Tony Deobil

Executive Director

Family Renew Community, Inc.

810 Ridgewood Avenue

Holly Hill, FL 32117

Office 386-239-0861

Fax 386-239-8626

www.familyrenew.org

 

                      “Life is God’s Gift to Us, What We Do With That Life is Our Gift to God!”

                                                             Ad Majorem Dei Gloriam

 

From: Kim Bandorf <kim@familyrenew.org>
Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 4:37 PM
To: Tony Deobil <tony@familyrenew.org>
Cc: Laurie Archer Dugo <laurie@familyrenew.org>; Anita Dudley 
<anita@familyrenew.org>
Subject: PTO

mailto:anita@familyrenew.org
mailto:laurie@familyrenew.org
mailto:tony@familyrenew.org
mailto:kim@familyrenew.org
http://www.familyrenew.org/


 
Tony,

Just wanted to let you know that I will be taking PTO from June 16th ,2021 until July 5th, 
2021( 13 days)  for travel out of the country that we discussed earlier this year. I was 
planning on going later in the summer, but was advised by my travel agent that fares are
about to triple in price, so I booked the trip earlier. I will reach out to Laurie and Anita this 
week to check on my clients while I am away. I have CC’d both of them in this email. Ms. 
Dorothy did a fine job while I was away last week so I do not anticipate any issues going 
forward. She has both Laurie’s and Anita’s phone numbers should she need anything.
While I will be out of the country, I will be available for text messages from Ms. Dorothy, 
should the need arise. You should be happy that I am taking your advice and practicing 
some self- care.
Thank you,
Kim


